WILDLIFE ENCLOSURES 

WHEREAS, More than 700 private land wildlife enclosures exist, and licensed under public act 451 of Michigan, which enclose areas of various size 
WHEREAS, the number of wildlife enclosures have increased, and continue to increase in both number and size; and 
WHEREAS, the enclosures restrict the natural movement and/or migration of many free  ranging wildlife species, especially deer, bear, bobcat, and other large mammals, and 
WHEREAS, the enclosures often eliminate access of habitually used and critically important habitats especially winter deer yards; and 
WHEREAS, when these valuable habitats can no longer be utilized by free ranging wildlife, the carrying capacity of the adjacent habitat is diminished; and 
WHEREAS, many of these enclosures increase the density of deer, elk and other wildlife 
inside, thereby increasing the risk of wildlife diseases and the spread of such diseases both inside and outside the enclosure; and 
WHEREAS, the present statute regulating these wildlife enclosures does not address any of these inherent negative impacts; and 
WHEREAS, free ranging wildlife and its habitat are paramount public concern; and 
WHEREAS, the present regulatory statute for remuneration for state owned free ranging 
wildlife that is enclosed during construction of the enclosures is not adequate, being far less that the remuneration fee of poached wildlife of the same specie; now 
THEREFORE BE IT RESOLVED, that the Michigan United Conservation Clubs (MUCC) request that a total immediate review of the negative impacts which may result from wildlife enclosures, and 
BE IT FURTHER RESOLVED, that MIJCC supports legislative changes which will address the negative impacts to wildlife, other public trust values, and the monetary remuneration; and 
BE IT FURTHER RESOLVED, that MUCC call for an immediate statewide moratorium on expansion, or new construction, of wildlife enclosures with exception to dog training which diminish the public trust and welfare as determined by the Department of Natural Resources and/or the Natural Resources Commission; and 
BE IT FINALLY RESOLVED, that the moratorium should remain in effect until an immediate review is completed and statutory changes are made to address the negative impacts. 
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